From: Luk, vivian |

Sent: 19 June 2020 01:31
To: Fowler, David
Cc: Dewes, Tatai
Subject: 2020/1814/P - (Jubilee Waterside Centre) 105 Camley Street - continued temp use D1 until
31st Aug 2024

Hi David,

I have no concerns in extending the school’s temporary use of 105 Camlet Street until 31°* August
2024. 1 am aware that the school is going through an appeal to move to the former Hampstead
police station.

Same as their previous proposal for the temporary use of the site, we would not require a School
Travel Plan to be set as an obligation in the legal agreement, but instead have it to be set as a
condition. The school should adhere to the School Travel Plan with annual reviews, and submit to
Camden Council’s School Travel Plan Officer to assist in ensuring no transport issue arises.

Summary of Section 106 Planning Obligations
The following section 106 planning obligation(s) and condition(s) would be required if planning
permission is granted:

e Condition to secure a School Travel Plan

Kind Regards,

Vivian Luk

Transport Planner
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure
access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have
limited staff in our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to
the current situation with COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can
respond quickly.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.



